
-------Original Message------- 
  
From: m.comber@btinternet.com 
Date: 18/12/2013 16:46:10 
To: eric.pickles@communities.gsi.gov.uk 
Subject: FW: Response to the Area Manager of Natural England, Francis Davies 
  
Dear Mr Pickles, 
  
I am making enquiries on behalf of Tony Barnett as organiser, as to when we might 
expect a response to the petition with regard to Common Land, which we handed to 
No. 10 Downing Street on 25th September 2013 
  
No.10 transferred this to DCLG who sent it to DEFRA on 17th October since DCLG 
say common land is a matter for Defra.  However since it is the Planning 
Inspectorate who are dealing with 
all the applications on behalf of the Secretary of State, I would say that DCLG need 
to respond on their behalf as an executive agency of Department for Communities 
and Local Government, which means that it is a part of DCLG  (although has 
separate budget and management). 
  
These problems appear to cover several management executives, not forgetting 
Natural England of course, so all should contribute and explain the decisions they 
are making since it appears that the law is being broken and the authority of 
Parliament eroded. 
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Maureen Comber 
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